

Dear Parents/Carers.

Online Safety Workshops

In the light of the need for increased awareness of children's safety online, I would like to remind you that the school will be running 'Online Safety Parenting Workshops' on 18th June in the school hall. The first session will start at 09:00 and the second will be after school at 18:30. The session will last about an hour and will be run by a highly experienced online safety expert. We would highly recommend attending these sessions in order to increase your knowledge on keeping your children safe when online.

Andy Powell - Deputy Headteacher (Learning)

Mufti Day and School Summer Fair



On Friday 15th June the PTFA will be holding a Mufti Day for the children in exchange for Cakes for our School Fair that will be held on Saturday 16th June from 12-3pm.

Thank you for all your help and support.

Year 3 Sharing of Learning drop in session



Thank you to all our parents who showed up on Thursday 24th May to our drop in session the children really enjoyed it and so did we.

The Year 3 Team

Major gas works down Tweeddale Road

We have received a letter from the London Borough of Sutton regarding local road closures.

We are writing to make you aware of our forthcoming upgrade of our gas network in the Tweeddale Road area of Carshalton. This essential work involves the replacement of old metal gas mains with new plastic pipe to ensure we continue to provide a safe and reliable gas supply to the local area.

So that we can minimise disruption, we have carefully consulted and planned our works in close partnership with London Borough of Sutton Council. We have agreed to start our work in Welbeck Road and Whitland Road on Monday **4th June**. Our work is expected to last approximately **10 months**.

When we are working in Tweeddale Road, we will need to temporarily close the road in one direction to ensure everyone's safety around our work area. Motorists will only be able to travel one way along Tweeddale Road and a signed diversion will be in place in the opposite direction. More information and project updates can be found on our dedicated project page at:

https://www.sgn.co.uk/Roadworks/Southern-projects/Carshalton-Tintern-Road/

<u>Parking</u>

Please can parents make sure that you park legally and safely when dropping and picking up your children please.

Tweeddale's Got Talent

We would like to thank all the children who participated in Tweeddale's Got Talent. We had 43 entries which was then whittled down to 10 Finalists who had some amazing acts;



- Harmony and Chloe singing
- Amelia and Harley dancing
- Delosh singing 7 Years
- Emily and her gym performance
- Max as Michael Jackson
- Gian playing the Piano
- Emma and Stella with Maths Magic
- Shirel playing the flute whilst using a hula hoop.
- Pavel playing the Piano
- Darcy telling jokes

All the children had worked so hard and were so brave performing in front of the whole school. Our winners of Tweeddale's Got Talent 2018 are;



MAX - AS MICHAEL JACKSON DANCING



GIAN - PLAYING THE PIANO



EMMA & STELLA - WITH MATHS MAGIC

We would also like to thanks Mrs Morris from Puffin Class for organising Tweeddale's Got Talent along with the students from Pupil Parliament. The total raised was £83.00 for new playground equipment.







After School Clubs and Late Club

Please can parents be on time when picking up their children after Late Club and Sports Clubs.

Homework, Lunches, Swimming and PE Kits

Just recently the office has had to make lots of calls home to parents for homework, lunches, swimming and PE Kits. Please remind your child to take everything that they need for the day.

Thank you

Headteacher Award



Johnoya Hedgehog For reading adjectives independently and writing a sentence about a wild thing.

Lacey Cheetah For superb work in science on surface area.

Liam Puffin For a significant improvement in his handwriting.

Tommy Panda For his flower collage picture.

Georgia Cheetah For superb work in science on surface area.

Max Panda For his flower collage picture, including key words.

Louie Nursery For writing a sentence independently.

Alfie Cheetah For superb work in science on surface area.

Archie Panda For his flower collage picture.

William Turtle For making an earthquake safety poster.

Bleu Badger For reading "The Lady and the Tramp" story.

Tilly Jaguar For writing a warning story.

Erin Panda For her rainbow heart flower collage.

Tia Panda For her flower collage picture.
Samuel Panda For his flower collage tree.

Holiday Film Club



New Wave Film Academy offers young people (8-16 years) the resources, training and opportunity to transform their passion into practical skills. Courses are fun and full of practical experience and run from 23rd July at Sutton Life Centre. Please call 020 8432-3333

Lost Glasses



If your child has lost a pair of glasses please come to the office where we have a selection.

Word of the Week

Years 2-6......Democracy Foundation Stage & Year 1......Kind



Parentpay



Please can you make sure that your Parent pay account is in credit at all times. Dinners and Late Club must be paid for at the beginning of every week to ensure a debt doesn't build up.

Book Fair



From Monday 25th-Friday 29th June we are holding a half price book fair in the school hall at 3.30pm. Please join us and purchase some fantastic Summer Reads.

Dates for your diary

<u>June</u>

Wednesday 13th June...... Borough Sports

Friday 15th June......Mufti Day donation of Cakes for the School Fair

Saturday 16th June.....PTFA Summer Fair

Monday 18th June......Parents Online Safety Workshop 9.00am & 6.30pm

Sunday 24th June.....Year 6 to Kingswood

Monday 25th JuneHalf price Book Fair this week

Wednesday 27th June......Year 6 back home from Kingswood

July

Thursday 12th July...... Sports Day 9-10am Nursery and Reception/Years 1,2 &3 10am–12pm

Friday 13th July......Sports Day for Years 4,5,& 6 9am-12 pm

Friday 20th July...... Break up at 2pm. Late Club will not be on today

Monday 23rd July.....INSET Day

Future dates are on our website

